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AUPE offers condolences and support for the thousands of Albertans affected by the wildfires 
raging across the province. This wildfire season is already worse than any other since the Fort 
McMurray fire of 2016, and Albertans—including many AUPE members—are suffering because of it.

AUPE encourages members who are affected by the wildfires to seek assistance through their 
employer-specific support programs. 

Please contact AUPE’s Member Resource Centre to learn about the support that may be available 
for you. You can call the Resource Centre between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday, at 
1-800-232-7284. You can also contact the Resource centre online at https://www.aupe.org/contact-
member-resource-centre


